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I can’t even believe this is being proposed. I would hope it gets zero traction. We 

have the best and safest mail-in ballot in the country. Oregonians have enjoyed being 

able to mail in their ballots. It’s also an ADA, age and working person issue. Many 

people have difficulty getting to a ballot box and the ease of mail-in voting makes it 

possible to vote. This is a voter suppression bill and goes against all that we as 

Oregonians value! It would takes us backward and is against our values. 

 

As Tobias Read said: “The model that we have in Oregon is something that’s a 

model for the country and allowing people the convenience of voting on their own 

time, using paper ballots that are signature verified, our systems are a gold standard 

in that respect,”  

 

Additionally on a KOIN news article it says: “According to the U.S. Census Bureau, 

the rate of voter turnout in the 2020 presidential election was among the highest in 

over a century across the U.S. with almost 67% of eligible voters casting their ballots 

on Election Day. 

 

Further, Oregon and Washington have seen over 75% average voter turnout in the 

last few presidential elections, according to the University of Florida Election Lab.” 

 

I whole-heartedly oppose it! 
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